
Dear Parents & Guardians,

We are excited to announce our upcoming Open Day at Olderfleet Primary School. This special event will
give prospective parents the opportunity to see our school and learn more about our nurturing and
inclusive learning environment.

Our Open Day will take place on Thursday 30th November from 4.30pm – 6.30pm. We kindly invite you
to join us, with your child, to discover the amazing educational journey that awaits your family at
Olderfleet.

During our Open Day, you will have the chance to meet our experienced staff and enjoy all we have to
offer. Staff will be available to discuss the tailored curriculum, teaching techniques and the support
provided to ensure your child flourishes academically and socially.

Additionally, you will have the opportunity to explore our vibrant and well-equipped classrooms, brand
new purpose-built outdoor play, fitness and sensory areas. As well as our extensive range of high-quality
learning resources. We believe that seeing our facilities first hand will help illustrate the positive and
enriching school experience we offer.

To make the most of your visit, we recommend bringing your child along to experience the school
environment and allowing them to engage in the various interactive activities we have planned. This will
give them a taste of the stimulating learning opportunities available to at Olderfleet.

We understand that choosing the right school for your child is a significant decision, and we want to
support you in making an informed choice. Therefore, we highly encourage you to attend and discover
the unique features and warm atmosphere that makes Olderfleet Primary School a fantastic place to
begin your child's educational journey.

Should you have any further queries or require additional information, please do not hesitate to get in
touch with our friendly school office. We are here to assist you every step of the way.

Thank you for your interest in Olderfleet Primary School. We look forward to warmly welcoming you and
your child to our Year One Open Day.

Yours faithfully,

Ben Harvey
Principal

116-128 Curran Road, Larne, County Antrim, BT40 1BX028 28 276524

info@olderfleetps.larne.ni.sch.uk

'OPPORTUNITIES PROMOTE SUCCESS'

www.olderfleetps.com


